Due to overnight snow fall totals around the area both Flying High locations will be closed for morning classes & special events programming. We will re-open at 12:30pm and resume all classes and practices as scheduled.


With more snow on its way today Flying High will be closed for classes and practice after 3pm today. All classes scheduled before 3pm will be held. Additionally Day camp and special events will operate as scheduled

Both of our gyms are open today for all classes & practice! 
Drive safely!.


Due to extreme weather conditions we have decided that Flying High will be closed as of 3pm today.
All classes have been cancelled for this evening.
As of now we plan on re-opening tomorrow Wednesday, February 27th at 9am.
Please check our Face Book page for updates.
 
Thank You and Be Safe,
The Flying Staff
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